
Pilgrim Park PTO 

Thursday, January 4, 2018 @ 9am 

Attendance: Mark Peperkorn, Angela Zuniga-Meyer, Nisha Gupta, Amie Lalor, Karen Erb, Stephanie 

Reddin, Gina Metz 

School Report: Mark Peperkorn 

Light discussion regarding: 

• Concert season was a success – 8th grade performed for student body day before break. 

• Map testing will be taking place this month. 

• End of quarter January 19,2018. 

President’s Report: Angela Zuniga-Meyer  

• Continue to work on Brookfield East coffee sale – look at taking online orders. 

• Bylaws are being transferred to files and will look at in next few months and update as 

needed.  

• March 2, 2018 – Bucks Game experience – funds raised will benefit the library remodel. 

Watch announcements for more information.  

• At staff meeting on 12/21/17 – PTO/parents provided snacks for staff, which was greatly 

appreciated.  

• May look at reinstating teacher grants 

Treasurer: Natasha Broxton (not present)  

• Current balance is: $13,881.88 

Committee Reports: 

• Passive Fundraising 

o Chipotle fundraiser raised $613.35. Thank you to all that went out and ate dinner 

while supporting the PTO. 

o Portillo’s fundraiser on 2/8/18 from 5-8pm. 20% of receipts will be given to PPMS  

PTO. 

o Chick-Fil-A – 3/21/18 from 5-8pm. Mention fundraiser before placing order. PPMS 

PTO will receive 20% of receipts. 

o Osgood’s fundraiser on 4/18/18 from 4-9pm. Sales of $3,000 or more = 15% of total 

sales. Sales of $0-$2,999 = 10% of sales.  

• Spirit wear -  Working to have online sale in April and have product in stock to sell during 

when incoming 6th grade families attend orientation. 

• Run 4 Pilgrim Park scheduled for May 11, 2018. Looking for sponsors. 

Adjourned: 9:42am 

Next PTO meeting February 1, 2018 @ 9am 


